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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            MEDIA ADVISORY 

Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov      Docket #: A.17-01-022 

  

CPUC TO HOLD COMMUNITY MEETING IN FRESNO FOR INPUT ON 

PG&E TRANSPORTATION ELECTRIFICATION PROPOSAL 
 

SAN FRANCISCO, Nov. 17, 2017 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is holding 

a community meeting in Fresno to get input from the public on the transportation electrification 

plans of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E). The meeting is as follows: 

 

When:  Monday, December 4, 2017, 6 p.m.  

Where:  Fresno City Hall, Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno St., Fresno, CA 93721 

 

Commissioner Carla J. Peterman, who is assigned to the proceeding, will attend and facilitate the 

discussion. Light refreshments and Spanish interpretation services will be provided. 

 

Electric utilities are required to support the widespread electrification of transportation. PG&E and 

other utilities have proposed several ways to accomplish this, including by investing in charging 

infrastructure for electric cars, busses, trucks, and off-road equipment at seaports and airports. The 

CPUC is seeking public input into these plans. At this meeting, CPUC staff will briefly outline 

PG&E’s proposal, and then ask community members about their concerns and expectations. 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend to have a say about the transportation electrification 

needs of their community. 

 

This meeting follows three similar community forums the CPUC held in September in Richmond, 

Los Angeles, and Chula Vista.  

 

For those unable to attend in person, written comments may be submitted to: CPUC Public Advisor, 

505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102, or via email to public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov. Please 

mailto:news@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov


 

 2 

refer to proceeding number A.17-01-022 on any written or email correspondence. 

 

All public comments received are provided to the CPUC’s Commissioners and the Administrative 

Law Judge assigned to the case. 

 

If specialized accommodations are needed to attend, please contact the CPUC’s Public Advisor’s 

Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll free at 866-849-8390 at least five business days in 

advance of the meeting. 

 

While a quorum of Commissioners and/or their staff may also attend, no official action will be taken. 

 

Documents related to PG&E’s transportation electrification proceeding are available at: 

https://apps.cpuc.ca.gov/apex/f?p=401:56:0::NO:RP,57,RIR:P5_PROCEEDING_SELECT:A1701022.  

 

For more information on transportation electrification, please see www.cpuc.ca.gov/zev.  

 

To receive electronic updates on CPUC proceedings, sign-up for the CPUC’s free subscription 

service at http://subscribecpuc.cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

The CPUC regulates services and utilities, protects consumers, safeguards the environment, and 

assures Californians’ access to safe and reliable utility infrastructure and services.  For more 

information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 
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